
Town of Hanover
“Name The Plow Contest”

Winter is coming and so is the snow
The Hanover plows are all ready to go.

They each need a name, so please try your best
By entering this funny, “Name The Plow Contest.”

“Mighty Mover,” “ Big H,” “The Gold and The Blue,”
“Snowy, “The Beast” … “Plow” may have to do.

Hurry, it’s time, the clouds are coming,
Our plows want a name before they get running.

Town Manager Joe Colangelo and the Hanover DPW are excited to invite all
Hanover students at Cedar and Center Schools* to submit creative names for our
fleet of snow plows this year!  Work as a class, team, or individually to create and
submit your entry.  All entries will be considered if they are received in the Google

form by January 1st, 2023.   The Town Manager and the DPW road crew will
review all submissions for final selection. Winners will be announced in early

January and winning students will have a photo taken with their plow!

Click on this link to enter: https://forms.gle/AEEXCUnqp8wPAWCWA
Good luck and have fun!

* All elementary school age students in Hanover are invited to participate.

https://forms.gle/AEEXCUnqp8wPAWCWA

